
 
Carers  

We welcome everybody to the U3A, and if 
you need a carer you can still 
attend meetings, groups or events as long 
as you are accompanied by a designated 
carer or family member, who will accept full 
responsibility on your behalf. 
 
Holidays, Trips and Outings 
 
Organisers of holidays, trips and outings 
can help members to make an informed 
decision as to the suitability of an event for 
them. If a carer is needed, the necessary 
arrangements must be in place before 
booking, and the organiser must be 
notified. 
 
In the case of cancellation after payment 
has been made, every effort will be made 
to fill the vacancy. However, if this is not 
possible a refund can only be made 
if recovery is obtained by the organiser 
from the venue.  
 
It is the responsibility of each member to 
obtain their own personal accident, injury 
or travel Insurance. 
 


